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Prayer Corner 

Thank you to                  

Miss Jones and the 

children of Class N2 

for their beautiful            

Harvest Mass last 

week.                         

 

Dear Lord,  

Thank you for all your 

wonderful gifts.                      

Especially the gifts of 

fruit, vegetables and 

wheat. 

Amen  

 

 

Flu Immunisation                                     

Next month the school nurses will 

be on site to give the flu                          

immunisation (nasal spray) to                  

children from  Reception to Year 6.                               

Please complete the online  form 

(even if you choose not to give                  

consent)                                        

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/

southwark  

“Be brave. Let us 

learn to face            

moments of                     

difficulty with                  

courage, certain 

that the lord never 

fails to give his 

support.”  

Pope             

Francis. 

Parents/ Carer Evening 

We look forward to seeing you this evening & Thursday to discuss your 

child’s progress. Please arrive a few minutes early to look through your 

child's books before speaking with the teacher.                                                         

While on school premises please keep your children with you at all times 

and not allow them to run around the halls or play in the playgrounds.                                                       

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

We have launched our new                

website. Watch this space as new 

photographs and updates are               

added. We hope you find it more 

Parent/  Carer friendly.                      

Please let us know your thoughts. 

Type this address into your search 

engine to find us: 

www.stfrancispeckham.co.uk   

 

Secondary schools 

The closing date for all                    

applications is only two weeks 

away. Collect & return all 

Catholic supplementary forms 

by their closing date to each 

school.                                      

The online form must be 

submitted by 31st October. 

After this date you will be 

classed as a late applicant. 

   Year of  St. Joseph 

Children Born Between  

1st September 2017—                                     

31st August 2018 

Please come and collect a supplementary 

form for Reception class starting in                             

September 2022. 

 

New                 

Website!! 

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/southwark
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/southwark


Tuesday 19th October                  

Parents Evening 

Thursday 21st October                      

Mass led by Class S1                      

Parents Evening 

Christmas Dates                                      

Monday 13th             

December                  

KS2 Nativity: Led by 

Year 3 & 4 at 2pm                                   

Tuesday 14th December                       

KS1  Nativity at 2pm                                   

Wednesday 15th December                  

Children’s Christmas Dinner & 

Christmas Fair                                     

Thursday 16th December 

Christmas Disco &                               

Father Christmas  

 

Nursery Matthew  Hannah  

F1 Ariah  Ezekiel  

R1 Rain  Bethany  

R2 Helena Anthony  

 A1 Kailyn  Daibel  

A2 Charlie  Rydell  

N1 Prudence  Moses  

N2 Emmanuel  Leon  

C1 Ester   Elianah  

C2 Ajay  Emmanuel Mc 

I1 Adamaris  Emily  

I2 Anne-Marie  Adetokunbo  

S1 Jeishan  Annabell 

S2 Udechukwu  Abigail  

Nursery  J’xyla-Reign 

F1  Joanne  

R1  Kalatu  

R2  JB  

A1  Ire  

A2  Davon  

N1  Marvellous  

N2  Iyiola  

C1  Princess  

C2  Susan  

I1  Toluwalase  

I2  Meira  

S1  Esther  

S2  Adebola  

 

 

Wednesday 1st Sept 2021  

Tuesday 4th January 2022  

Monday 6th June 2022 

2 more days tbc 

 

 

Half Term 2021 

Monday 25th—                                    

Friday 29th                                               

October  

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 1st                           

November  

'GSPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff, parents 

and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we                  

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
10 80 90 

St. 

Claire  
20 40 60 

St. 

Mary 
30 60 90 

St.            

Joseph 
40 60 100 

St.                             

Joseph 

Peckham Pantry 

The Peckham Pantry is a 

membership scheme shop 

located 2 minutes from our 

school. Membership is 

£4.50 per visit and for that 

you will be able to choose 

approx. £15 worth of food. 

The scheme is open to all 

local residents. 

Please refer to the                 

Peckham Pantry flyer 

which has been emailed to 

all parents/ carers.  

To apply for membership 

go to  

www.pecan.org.uk/                              

peckham-pantry 

 

 

Active Breakfast 

& After School 

Club 

The Breakfast & 

After School Club 

has now reopened 

in our annexe 

building. They are 

taking bookings.  

Please use this link 

to access their  

website 

https://sportsactive

coaching.co.uk/wra

paround-care/ 

https://sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/wraparound-care/
https://sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/wraparound-care/
https://sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/wraparound-care/

